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October 2022

The Fall season is upon us and with that comes the changing of colors, crisp 
morning air, and hours spent cleaning up the leaves falling onto our lawns. 
Let’s work together to keep our streets clean and storm drains clear!
Here are some tips to make sure your neighborhood is prepared: 
1. Rake and bag your leaves often so that the amount of leaves does not get overwhelming.
2. Large waste bags are readily available at major and local stores.
3. Leaf-filled paper yard waste bags will be collected on your regular trash pick up days now 
through December 2nd.
4. DO NOT  push the leaves into the street.
5. We will not accept plastic bags with leaves in them. (For example, decorative Halloween 
pumpkin bags filled with leaves.)
5. Need help raking? We encourage you to contact the following to seek volunteer assistance:
	 • Church
	 • Family
	 • Neighbors
	 • Block Club
	 • Neighborhood Association
	 • Local Youth Group

SPREAD THE WORD! Schedule an informational presentation at your next 
community group, church, block club or neighborhood association meeting 
by calling 810-410-1134.

October 1st marked the 1 year anniversary of our partnership to service the City of Flint. 
We just want to take a moment to thank all of you for the warm welcome and the positivity 
throughout this year. We are excited to continue to service Flint for years to come!
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